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Falls City Library and Arts Center to continue limited hours
(KLZA)The Falls City Library and Arts Center will continue to operate with
limited hours for the time being.

The Library Board recommended maintaining the hours of operation with lobby
hours of 10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. and drive-up window hours of 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

There will be no public computer use, no public restroom use, no programs, no
meetings, no newspapers, no use of the library phone and no unattended children
under the age of 12.

Beginning August 13, the first day Falls City School open, the lobby will remain
open until 4:00 p.m.

Library staff members will continue to wear masks and encourage visitors to
wear masks for everyone's safety.

The Library Board plans to review these matters on August 19.
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